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06/04/2025  14:57:032025/1375/P OBJ K Berzins I am very disappointed in the new application for replacing Lamorna with a block of flats.

The proposal is unsympathetic to the existing houses in the street in its design, bulk, fenestration 

and general imposing and dominating appearance, and in a Conservation Area where attempts 

to preserve the historic character and ambience has always been of such importance, to give 

planning approval to such a building would be controversial at best.

There are various anomalies in the documents - for example, the heights of existing buildings 

are erroneous. My house is 4 storeys (including a half basement), not 5 as stated.
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